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Platform: 
When reflecting on my time at Auburn, I am beyond grateful for everything that this university 
has instilled in me. Lately I have spent my time thinking about why I love Auburn, and it’s 
simply because of the people, the Auburn Family that makes this place feel like home. I have 
been fortunate enough to be involved in some incredible organizations that add value and give 
back to this university. Because of the people and organizations that have impacted me here, my 
experience has been one that challenges me, matures me, but most importantly inspires me.  
 
Over the past two years, I have had the honor of serving as a senator for the Harbert College of 
Business, as well the Code of Laws Committee Chair for the 2022-2023 term. These roles have 
allowed me to advocate for not only students in the business school, but for all students who call 
this campus home. Although my involvement in SGA has brought me amazing friends, 
outstanding joy, and incredible learning experiences, the gift I am most thankful for is the 
opportunity to give back to the university that has given so much to me.  
 
Through my campaign for SGA Treasurer, I will challenge students to reflect on their Auburn 
experience and think about what they are most thankful for. These experiences can look different 
for everyone. For some, it could be centered around their love for the classroom that prepares 
them so well to go out and get that dream job. For others, it could be the sense of community that 
advances this campus and creates the Auburn family atmosphere. We all may have different 
reasons for why we love Auburn, but the ultimate goal is to leave Auburn better than we found it 
for the next Auburn men and women.  
 
During Election week, my platform is centered around financial literacy, transparency, and 
advocacy. I am eager to bring more awareness to the need for financial literacy on Auburn’s 
campus, provide more transparency for all financial programs and services offered by the 
university, and advocate for each and every student here at Auburn. I am excited to share my 
platform and encourage them to Cash In on their Auburn experience and everything it has to 
offer them. War Eagle! 


